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USSC bestows
Bertucci Award
to Randy Wright

During the Sign World International Show in Atlantic City,
N.J., the United States Sign Council gave the highest
honor it can give to any individual to Randy Wright of
RKW Consulting in Montoursville, Pa. The USSC
presented him with the Andrew D. Bertucci Memorial
Award.

Randy has been involved in the USSC since its inception
and has volunteered tirelessly to further the work of the
sign council in the areas of electrical and fire safety. He
represents the council on numerous related boards and
code panels, such as Underwriters Laboratories and the
National Fire Protection Association. He currently is a
consultant to the USSC assisting members with any
problems they may encounter in the areas of electrical
and fire safety. Recently, Randy has volunteered to assist
with the week long crane certification classes held during
Sign World International.

This award honors Randy as an individual who has
shown extraordinary service to the organization and
whose work has made a significant contribution toward
the betterment of the sign industry. The award is not
given on a regular basis, but rather is awarded only when
outstanding service needs to be recognized.
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